
 
 

 
February 11, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Your student is currently receiving Title 1 reading support services.  Therefore, we are 

sending home a detailed report of your student’s middle of the year Acadience 

benchmark scores.  These benchmark tests were given at the end of January.   
 

The results of benchmark testing are one of the main ways in which students qualify for 

Title 1 reading support.  The end of the year Acadience benchmark will be in mid to 

late May.  You will receive another progress report at the end of the school year.   
 

If you have further questions, you can contact our Literacy Specialists 

at jshoemaker@wssd.k12.pa.us or mrudy@wssd.k12.pa.us. 

 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 

 

 

Jane Shoemaker 

Mackenzie Rudy 

Newberry Elementary, Literacy Specialists 
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